

Feature Articles

View from the Library

Submitted by Marc Harper, APLA Bulletin co-editor

Below is the second photo from our new Bulletin feature titled "View from the Library".

Taken moments before the *summer* issue of the Bulletin is to be released, this photo hardly screams warm weather and sunburns.

Pictured here is the open area in front of *Bibliothèque Champlain (Université de Moncton)* as well as the marshland and a few transport trucks on Moncton's Wheeler Boulevard for good measure.

Readers are encouraged to submit views from their offices or from outside their libraries (so the Bulletin editor doesn't have to).

